

THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 5 NOVEMBER 2021



## JUNIOR SCHOOL CREATIVE EXHIBITION

## **Our Junior School Creative Arts Exhibition is live!**

Thank you to all of the students who submitted their creative and performing arts pieces from Wellbeing Wednesday in Term 3.

We are excited to share with you our online exhibition for you to see the wonderful work our Junior School has been up to.

You can visit the site at <a href="http://showcase.thac.online">http://showcase.thac.online</a> and use the password 'thaconline'.





Well done to all of the students who got involved. You should all be very proud of the great work that you have done.

We hope you enjoy the showcase!